REGULAR MEETING Nt
GRAND JUNCTIOM PLANNING COMMISSION
Wednesday - January 29, 1969 - 8:00 A. M,
CONFERENCE ROO'! - CITY HALL

AEMBERS PRESENT: Robert Baker. Chairman, Rlale Chambliss, !lMrs.
Clinton Smith, Nichrars Stranger, Mrs. William
Yyle, Cecil "alt anc Parry Colescott.

OTU'ERS PRESTNT: Non ''arner, Develorment Tirector, Pichard Gray,
City ‘anacer, Paul Waller ard "ichard 'lancdeville.

I. TIINUTES APPROVER

Fearing no objections, the Chairman declared the minutes of the
January 8th me~tinc aprroved as written.

II. CONSIDEPATINN OF PRFLITNMAPY PLAT FOR GA'E FA™! SURDIVISION -
OLY-PIC ACRES SUBDIVISION

Piscussion was held corcerning tiae plat that was presented by
“r. Richard '‘anceville. Barbara "'yde broucht the question of
the drainape nrobler in the lower secticn of the area. Tae
Commission was assured the ditch is coing to be covered.

i'r. Gray asxed if the water and sewer were pgoing to be put in
by the builders. The sewer is to be put in a district. ‘ater
will be discussed later.

Taere was further Jdiscussion of tie nlat. OGrace Smith moved
that tae Olymric Acres Subdivision nreliminary plat be recom-
mended to the City Council cortingent on being signed by all
agencies. Dick Etranger secondec the notion. Passed,

Following discussion of street names, Gracc Smith moved that
the Commission recormend to City Council the nrenecsed Olympic
Drive shown on the preliminary plat be renarmed Belaire Irive.
Blake Charbliss seconded. Passedl.

ITII. I OUSING COPE DISCUSSION

Don Warner showed voting recistraticr lists that will be used
to choose names at rondom for the 'lonsine Code Study Groups.
Blake Chambliss sugrestecd the names of tie City Council and
City Planning Commission be reroved from these lists. Grace
Smith mentioned that she hacd information €rom ot.er cities in
Colorado who have adonted the Fousine Code. Ton 'larner is to
caeck with 'ir. Gray ar< the City Council to decide when the
Council will be able te choose the nanes arn’ the Committee be
appointed. Tla%e Chanmbliss said he thoug:t before the first
meeting, suvgestions should be made au? =lnns set so the
Committee could begin work immediately.
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Each mcmber of the Planning Commission is to bring their
suggestions, etc., to the Develonment Department to be hand
carried to all the members before the next City Council
meeting.

Mr. Cecil Walt suggested that any questions that were askec
of Don Warner or the members of the Planning Commission be
recorded and the question and the answer both be published
in The Paily Sentinel.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, tie meeting was adjourned.

Don Warner
Development Director



